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COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION 6 August 2019

Bexley North Station will be upgraded as part of the Transport Access Program, which aims to
provide a better experience for customers by delivering accessible, modern, secure and integrated
public transport infrastructure.

Key benefits of the station upgrade include a new lift and upgraded station entrance, stairs and
canopy; new accessible pathways throughout the station precinct, including a new ramp to the
commuter car park; reconfigured and upgraded commuter car park including new accessible parking
spaces; and improved station amenities such as accessible toilets, CCTV and lighting.

Project update

Planning approval was granted in April 2019, and preliminary design work is now underway on
Bexley North Station Upgrade. In order to progress the design, site investigations are being carried
out by Laing O’'Rourke. The site investigations are expected to take up to one month to complete.

Site investigations — 3 week days between 13 and 30 August 2019

Site investigations are planned to occur for three week days between 13 and 30 August 2019
between 7am and 6pm, Monday to Friday. Noisy work will be restricted to 8am to 5pm.

Work will occur in the commuter car park near the corner of Bexley Road and Kingsgrove Avenue.
It will include geotechnical investigations, underground services investigation, and surveying. For
more information, please see the diagram overleaf.

Equipment that will be used includes a vacuum truck, small truck mounted geotechnical drilling rig,
surveying equipment and hand tools. Some of this work may be noisy at times. Noise monitoring will
be carried out while the work takes place and actions will be taken to minimise noise where possible.

Temporary parking changes in Kingsgrove Avenue commuter car park

While site investigations are carried out in Kingsgrove Avenue commuter car park, there will be a
temporary loss of three car spaces for three week days between 13 and 30 August 2019.

For more information call 1800 684 490,
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/projects

For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465
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plant Setup

Keep in touch

If you would like more information, please register for our monthly project updates by calling 1800

684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
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Greek

To POV EYyPAPO TIEPLEXEL ONUAVTIKEG TIANPOPOPIEG OXETIKA PE
Snuoola épya HETAPOPWY OTNV TEPLOXN 00G. AV XPELA(EDTE TIG
UTINPETieg Slepunvéa, TAPAKOAOUHE ETILKOWVWVAOTE PE TNV
Yninpeoia Metagppdaoswv kat Alepunveiag oto 131 450 kat
{nNTtHoTe TOoug TNAEPWVAROOUV OTlg Yuykowwvieg ot NNO oto
(02) 9200 0200. O Siepunvéag Ba oag BonBrAosL 0TN CUVEXELX [E
™ JETAPPOON.

Italian

Il presente documento contiene importanti informazioni sulle
iniziative nel campo del trasporto pubblico nella vostra zona. Se
desiderate i servizi di un interprete, contattate il Servizio
traduzioni e interpreti al numero 131 450 indicando di voler
parlare con Transport for NSW al numero (02) 9200 0200.
L’interprete vi aiutera a condurre la conversazione telefonica.

For more information call 1800 684 490,

Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/projects

For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465
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